
Rules Committee, 

PLEASE support the passage of the subject bill!  

I, like, many Oregonians believe the popular vote is the better way to select our president. It 

is timeoregon took initiative in this area as it has done in so many other ways to be a leader in 

the nation. 

Thank You, 

Yvonne Graham  

eldergrahams@me.com  

4030 Eagle Crest RD NW  

SALEM, Oregon 97304-9787 
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